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 INDUSTRY CIRCULAR  

 

To  : ALL SECURITY SERVICE PROVIDERS  
   

From  : MANABELA S CHAUKE 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER (DIRECTOR)  

 

Date  : 06 MARCH 2018 

Subject : CUT-OFF DATE FOR THE RENEWAL OF OLD PSiRA  

  REGISTRATION CERTIFICATES EXTENDED TO 31 JULY 2018 

 

Dear Stakeholders, 

 

The Authority hereby wishes to revoke the industry circular, ‘CUT-OFF DATE FOR THE 

RENEWAL OF OLD PSiRA REGISTRATION CERTIFICATES - 31 MARCH 2018’, 

which was dated the 17th January 2018. 

 

We have been monitoring your responses and have carefully took into consideration 

your comments and challenges experienced thus far since the above mentioned circular 

was issued.  We want to ensure that we continue to provide excellent service without 

compromising your safety in the interim.  

 

THE NEW CUT-OFF DATE FOR THE RENEWAL OF OLD PSiRA REGISTRATION 

CERTIFICATES HAS BEEN EXTENTED TO 31ST JULY 2018.  This curt-off date is 

only applicable to Security Officers and Security Businesses who have not renewed their 

old PSiRA certificate and which still has old logo. Failure to do so before the extended 

cut-off date will render your registration certificate invalid for employment or trading 

for business. 

 

http://www.psira.co.za/
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Renewal forms can be downloaded from the PSiRA website, www.psira.co.za. Kindly 

note that no letter of good standing will be issued to businesses whose certificates have 

not been renewed. All Security Officers with the old certificates are expected to pay a 

renewal fee of R40.  The renewal fee for PSiRA business certificate is R290. Key 

primary requirements for renewal include: 

 

- Complete renewal form 

- Old certificate or affidavit if lost 

- ID copy 

- Annual fees paid up to date 

 

I want to express my sincere apologies for any inconvenienced experienced 

and further wish to thank you all for your support in this regard. 

 

For further enquiries, please call us on 086 133 3850 or WhatsApp 082 803 4329 or e-

mail: info@psira.co.za  or Tshambiluni.BUDELI@psira.co.za  or on Twitter: @PSiRALive.  

 

 

Yours faithfully 

  

 

 
_______________ 

MR MANABELA S CHAUKE 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER (DIRECTOR) 

PRIVATE SECURITY INDUSTRY REGULATORY AUTHORITY (PSiRA) 

 TEL:  (012) 003-0600 
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